
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 March 2011 
            
Newsletter No 24 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 14 March 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Ria Najran  Nursery 
For always trying her best and 

being very helpful in class. 

Lequarn Lynch  RW 
For making a lovely puppet. 

  Trisha Brown  RG 
For good narration of the 

Enormous Turnip. 

   Molly Peden 1B 
For excellent maths work and 
having a good understanding 

of take away. 

Chloë Sutton    1/2H 
For good use of mathematical 
skills and knowledge to solve 

word problems. 

  Raphiela Thompson  2S 
For fantastic effort and 
progression in all aeas. 

  Shiv Kalyana  3L 
For working hard in both 

literacy and with his behaviour 

Kirby Chiu-McCrea   3/4MW 
For always putting 100% effort 

into his work. 

  Isla Sutton  4W 
For creating a beautiful pattern 

inspired by nature. 

  Shenaz Campbell 
For creating an excellent 

piece of persuasive writing 
promoting St Mary’s school. 

 Saniyah Akhter  5B 
For her excellent writing in 

literacy lessons. 

 Rohit Gill   6SH 
For very good literacy about ‘It’s 

a Mystery’ 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 2S 
Spick and Span RG 

Attendance 2S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 5B  Runners up - 1B 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 14 March 2011. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

   Zaynah Begum   1/2H 
For always being kind, polite 

and thoughtful. 

     Amari Hall  5B 
For comforting another child 

who was suffering a 
bereavement 



 
 
Healthy Focus Week - Monday 14 March 2011 to Friday 18 March 2011 
As part of our continuing efforts to promote healthy eating and regular exercise we are having a 
‘Healthy Focus Week’.  The children will be learning about healthy choices and participating in circuit 
training and will be able to monitor their own performance.  This will be in addition to the timetabled 
P.E. and Science lessons. The children will also have the opportunity to take part in a tasting 
session so if your child has any allergies or you do not wish your child to take part, please inform 
their class teacher. We would like to invite both parents and children to an extra ‘wake-up, shake-up’ 
session which will take place on Tuesday 15 March at 8:45am.  Miss Swords and Miss Sullvarna-
Hall will be leading.  The Friday ‘wake-up, shake-up’ will be taking place as usual. 
 
Red Nose Day 
To raise money for ‘Red Nose Day’ we will be having a bouncy castle in school. We are asking the 
children for a donation of £1 to take part.  
The Business Enterprise Children will be selling red noses prior to the day.  They will cost £1 each to 
purchase and will be sold on a first come first served basis.  The money raised will be going to a 
worthwhile cause - feel proud that you are making an unbelievable difference to those children in 
need. 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term Holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 8 April 2011 

and return to school on 
Wednesday 27 April 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


